
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Newsletter - 23rd November 2018 

Thank you to everybody for supporting our new morning routines, we all feel this routine has worked 

well resulting in our lessons starting more promptly.  In the event of rain, we will ask the children to 

wait under the canopy until 8:50am.   

 

Thank you also for your continued support in ensuring your child is wearing the correct school uniform.  

The vast majority of children are now wearing white polo shirts and are looking very smart.  We hope 

next week all children will be wearing the white polo shirts. 

 

Could we kindly ask you to check your homes to see if you have any of our school PE tops?  If you find 

any please wash and return them to school as soon as possible.  

 

Could all our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children bring a clean empty 2 litre plastic bottle 

and a glass jar with them to school on Monday please. 

 

Mrs Robinson has visited the school this week to say hello to all the children, we look  

forward to welcoming her as our Acting Assistant Head and Year 5/6 Teacher from Monday. 

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the first instance, they 

will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley   

Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeys.norfolk.sch.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

 On Monday KLFM visited our school to record 

their ‘Sleeps til Santa’ song.  The children were 

assigned with 9 Sleeps til Santa so please tune in 

to KLFM 96.7 on Sunday 16th December to hear 

their wonderful singing.   

Monday 

Young Farmers Talk (Year 5/6)

Fencing Club (all Years) 

Tuesday 

Gymnastics  

Wednesday 

Lunchtime Multiplication Club  

Football Club (Years 1-6) 

Handwriting Club (Years 2-6) 

Thursday 

Christmas Craft Club (all Years) 

Children in Need 

 



 Swim Gala (03/12 Year 4-6):  Please return all slips by 28th 

November. 

 Evacuees Christmas (4/12 Year 5 & 6):  All payments must be made 

by Monday 26th November.  Children must be in school for 8:10am. 

 Christmas Fayre (7/12):  Could we kindly ask for all donations of Christmas 

decorations, handmade crafts and raffle prizes to be in school by Friday 23rd  

 November.  As always, we are very grateful for your support. 

 Christmas Lunch (14/12 whole school):  All bookings must be received in the 

office by 30th November. 

 SSP Dance Festival (22/03/19):  Tickets are currently on sale from the King’s 

Lynn Corn Exchange, letters have been sent out to the parents/carers of those 

who would like to take part. 

 Data Collection Sheets:  Please return these to the office. 

A t t e n d a n c e 
w/c 19th November 2018:  

 Reception:   94% 

 Year 1:    92% 

 Year 2:    94% 

 Year 3:    82% 

 Year 4:    94% 

 Year 5:   95% 

 Year 6:    96% 

 

Congratulations 

Year 6—96% 

Awards 

This week’s stars are: 

Ella.W (Yr2), Lacey (Yr4) and Lewis (Yr6) 

Behaviour certificates were awarded to: 

Ella.K (YrR) and Fern (Yr3)  

Well done everybody 

Uniform 

If you would like to order 

any uniform items (fleeces, 

sweatshirts, cardigans, 

book bags or baseball caps) 

please let the office know 

by Friday 30th November. 

School photographs 

have arrived today, 

if you placed an 

order they should have been 

sent home with your child.  If 

you have any queries at all 

please contact the office. 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Monday 26th November Young Farmers Talk (Years 5&6) 

Friday 30th November PTA Meeting 9:15am—all welcome 

Monday 3rd December Cluster Swimming Gala (Years 4/5/6) 

St James Swimming Pool 9:30am-11:30am 

Tuesday 4th December Evacuees Christmas Workshop (Year 5/6) 

Thursday 6th December Christingle with Father Andrew  

KS1 1:00pm-2:00pm 

KS2 2:00pm-3:00pm 

*parents/carers invited - letter to follow* 

Friday 7th December Christmas Fayre 2:30pm to 4:00pm 

*everyone welcome* 

Monday 10th December Whole School Pantomime Trip 

King’s Lynn Corn Exchange 

Wednesday 12th December Christmas Play 2:00pm 

Thursday 13th December  Immunisations Years R-5 back up date 

Christmas Play 2:00pm 

*parents/carers invited - letter to follow* 

Friday 14th December    Christmas Jumper Day 

Homework Celebration Assembly 9:15am  

*parents/carers invited* 

Christmas Lunch  

*please book by 30th November* 

Wednesday 19th December School Closed (Inset Day) 

Thursday 20th December School Closed (Half Term) 

Thursday 3rd January 2019 Back to School (Spring Term 1) 


